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Letters to the editor
Speed control

This is Mason from Acalanes High School. I was just reaching out to express how I liked the addition of the
speed/radar signs posted outside of Aclanes and Springhill Elementary School! Since their addition, I have
noticed a decline in cars traveling at unsafe speeds and I believe that this is a great change to keep kids
safe when going to school or leaving school. This change is really good and the more of them we add to
busy streets near popular schools, the better it will be for the students who don't have to worry about
vehicles traveling at unsafe speeds on their way to school.
Thanks!
Mason Lane

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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